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I support SB 409. This will allow more parents to study the curriculum when they 

have the time during their busy schedules. As things change, they can be updated in 

real time, thus keeping the school staff on task with running the school and NOT 

attending to parents continuing to visit the school for the documents. The 

transparency of putting the curriculum online is good for both the schools, and the 

parents, which is good for the STUDENTS. 


